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Brandon Hopper, Christy Fuentes, Leslie Liddell, Ken Wilpitz, Anne Lundquist, Stefanie Brickman, Don Rother, Leah Tidwell and Steve Gillis were all in attendance at the June meeting. 
Brandon called the meeting to order.  He read the NYSA Pride and Mission Statement. 
Stefanie motioned to approve the May minutes, Ken 2nd.  Motion approved. 
Steve thanked everyone for attending the city council meeting.  He stated approx.  450 people from the soccer community attended.    Due to the rain, the crowning project is about 2 months behind schedule. 
Don gave competitive report.  NYSA had 3 finalists at State Cup.  Tryouts will begin week of June 2nd.  491 players registered to date, had 503 in 2014. 
PLW has changed to SRPL, Southern Regional Premier League and includes Arkansas and Louisiana.   
U11-U14 will go back to 2 seasons, U15-U18 will continue with the long extended season.   
Board discussed U15-U18 and state.  Currently state cups will continue during the same time as they have in past.   
Academy will begin 1st week of August with 3 sessions.   
Competitive scholarship apps are due June 8.  
New parent meeting had a big turnout. 
Brandon motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Christy 2nd.  Meeting adjourned 
